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Greetings Murrow,  

On behalf of the exceptional faculty and staff of Edward R. Murrow High School, it is my pleasure to welcome you to the 

2020-2021 school year. This week we are asking students and families to utilize the 16th, 17th and 18th to prepare for the 

start of the school year which will begin on September 21st. In alignment with our CARE mission, we will be taking a 

“TLC” (Technology, Learning, and Communication) approach in our commitment to prepare all students to be COLLEGE 

READY, CAREER READY and LIFE READY. Programs will be available to students on Pupilpath on Thursday, September 

17, 2020. Please see the chart below to ensure that you are checking off all the boxes and getting ready for the 21st.  

TLC Approach to Remote Learning – The Transition to the 2020-2021 School Year 
Technology  

September 16, 2020 
Learning 

September 17, 2020 
Communication 

September 18, 2020 
Your first day checklist:  
 

 Have I visited the Murrow 
website? ermurrowhs.org 

 Did I set up my DOE Account? 

 Do I have my Pupilpath account 
information? 

 Do I know who my guidance 
counselor is?  

 Do I know which cohort I am in?   
 
Please visit the Murrow website 
ermurrowhs.org. Guidance on setting 
up your DOE account can be found 
there as well as important 
information about your cohort and 
counselors.  
 
Did I watch the links that were sent to 
me on Pupilpath which includes:  

 Mr. Barge’s 2020-2021 
Welcome Address  

 Ms. Giberga’s Safety 
Protocols Presentation 

Social Emotional Transition 
 

A link will be sent to you through Pupilpath 
with presentations from our wonderful 
social workers and support staff.  
 
Please email your guidance counselor to 
let them know the best, and most 
accurate, contact number to reach your 
family.  

 
Your checklist for the day:  
 
Did I …  
 

 email my guidance counselor with 
the most accurate and up to date 
contact information.  

 check the Murrow website with the 
latest updates and information 
about the start of school.  

 check my Pupilpath account. 

 watch the “Transitioning Back to 
School Mindfulness” video. 

 watch the social emotional 
presentations from Mr. Williams. 

 

 

A message will be sent to you from 
your teachers about your Google 
Classroom codes to register for the 
class. Once you register for the class, 
your teachers will provide you with 
information about a Google Meet 
session to meet your class and your 
teacher. The schedule for the day 
will be as follows:  
 

 Period 1:       9:00am-9:20am 

 Period 2:       9:20am-9:40am 

 Period 3:       9:40am-10:00am 

 Period 4:      10:00am-10:20am 

 Period 5:      10:20am-10:40am  

 Period 6:      10:40am-11:00am  

 Period 7:      11:00am-11:20am  
 

 

Stay safe, stay connected, and stay engaged! 

… because at Edward R. Murrow High School, we CARE about our students! 


